
Iola Historical Society 

 

Board Meeting Minutes, February 25, 2019 
 
In attendance – Lee, Tom, Charlie T., Bonnie, Greg L. and Sharon.   
 
Voted to have two yearly raffles – tickets sold only at the event.  Cliff will get Packer football for first prize.  Tickets sold at 
Strawberry Fest and Taste of Norway. 
 
Barb Kobs wants to come to visit site for a quilt show.  She will come in March. 
 
Greg L. talked about the Native American Day for June.  Also about having activities twice a month on Saturdays. 
 
Tom suggested we send letters to all clubs to inform them of the availability of our facility.  Contact Cliff and John B. 
 
Greg L. talked about the second Saturday in August for the historical markers on Slaughterhouse Ski Hill and the Depot. 
 
Lee talked about a reed organ – more on that later. 
 
Nola Thompson has worked on the files in the resource room.  Lee told about a sheet composed by Stella Strand to be 
used to file donations legally. 
 
Charlie T. has had contact with FOSH about a flatbed trailer rail car.  We can have it.  It is 41 feet long.  We would be 
responsible to move it. 
 
We deferred the meeting minutes and treasurer report for the membership meeting. 
 
Motion to adjourn. 
.   

 

Membership Meeting Minutes, February 25, 2019 
 
Lee called the meeting to order, in the absence of Cliff.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Twenty-two people were 
present.   
 
Tom gave a financial report.  Lana motioned to accept, Donovan second. 
 
Lee talked about our summer activities.  We need to encourage event attendance. 
 
Doug and Greg talked about the Native American Day, on August 10.  Docents will be needed for all buildings for the day.  
More information at a later date. 
 
Fundraiser will be held at both the Strawberry Fest and Taste of Norway.  Only two events will sell raffle tickets on the 
day, with Packer football as first prize. 
 
The director of Thern Farm wants to reactivate the Passport to History program.   
 
Charlie T. talked about the flatbed rail car available to us from Scandinavia.  We would be responsible to move it. 
 
Greg L. motioned to adjourn, Louis A. second.     
 
Craig Anderson gave a wonderful program on logging in Wisconsin – from Malcolm Rosholt 
 
Minutes recorded by Acting Secretary – Sharon Peterson 


